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STATEMENT OF FCC COMMISSIONER JESSICA ROSENWORCEL

Washington, D.C. – Commissioner Jessica Rosenworcel issued the following statement today:

“I am honored that the President has indicated his intent to nominate me for a new term 
as Commissioner at the Federal Communications Commission.  During my tenure at the agency 
it has been a tremendous privilege to work with my colleagues, the talented staff of the 
Commission, and the American people to develop policies that expand access to modern 
communications and the opportunities of the digital age.  I look forward to the United States 
Senate considering my nomination and the continuing opportunity to serve.”  


